
Tlingit & Haida has launched a second round of relief to tribal citizen small 
business owners who have been impacted by the Coronavirus pandemic and 
are registered to the voting community of Anchorage. Under the Anchorage 
Supplemental Small Business Relief 2.0 program, tribal citizens can apply 
for a one-time reimbursement of up to $5,000 in eligible business expenses. 
Only one application will be accepted per business and no more than three 
applications will be accepted for tribal citizens who own multiple businesses.

The program was developed based on recommendations received from the 
Anchorage Tlingit & Haida Community Council and Delegates.

Eligility Requirements:
•	 Must be a U.S. citizen and a tribal 

citizen of Tlingit & Haida.
•	 Must be 50% owner of a small 

business.
•	 Must have 50 employees or less. 

•	 Must be a licensed business prior to 
January 1, 2023. 

•	 Must provide legible and valid 
business receipts dated between 
January 1 - December 29, 2023.

Supplemental Small Business Relief 2.0
ANCHORAGE

To apply online, scan the QR code or visit   
Tlingit & Haida’s website:
www.tinyurl.com/RescueSBGApp

For questions or application assistance, please call 1.800.344.1432 ext. 7799 
or email RescueSBG@tlingitandhaida.gov. 


